WALC Business Meeting. 11/16/2010

Attendance taken and recorded per Jen Johnson.

New Business:

WALC Partnership with Josephine and Judy will continue with our support..
If Judy is not active, WALC will support another ILCA partnership.

Goal 2 sponsorships from WALC per year.

Marcia Barret approved sponsorship of 2 partners for WALC per year.
Seconded per unanimous vote by all WALC members in attendance.

WALC Secretary position vacated per resignation.
Potential election needed if we have 2 delegates for WALC Secretary position.
Candidates o communicate their interest in Secretary position with Brook.

Kathie Russell contact:
Hale Medications and Mothers Milk books available for $20/book first 2 $25/book next 4

Lisa Brock Congratulated Kimberly Gunn on her IBCLC!
Unanimous applause provided by WALC members.

African American Breastfeeding Network in Milwaukee Wisconsin co- founder Dalvery Blackwell.

Lisa presented that AABN meets quarterly and provides education and support to African American women
who are pregnant or breastfeeding.

These meetings have a well balanced meal offered to all attendees. Attendees are pregnant or mothers who
are breastfeding and their children, support persons and AABN members.

After the meal children are provided with free daycare so mom's can focus on the educational presentation.
All attendees are given door prizes just for attending the meeting.

A post -test of what they have learned from the educational program is provided after the presentation.
All attendees feel positively supported during this educational program.

The WALC board members in attendance voted YES to approve the following support to the AABN.

Dalvery Blackwell will be presented with $100 quarterly from WALC to support the AABN education al
meetings.

Dalery will also be invited to have the WIC table at the WALC conference March 10-11, 2011 in Appleton,
Wisconsin.

Dalvery will also be provided a scholarship to attend the WALC conference.

Brook will present the formal letter to Dalvery delineating our WALC support.

Kathie Russell suggested a "matched donation " from WALC & WALC members for the AABN.
WALC to provide up to $500 additional dollars if WALC members donate up to $500.

Motion for approval placed by Winnie Madding.
Seconded per Jen Johnson.

Milk Bank of the Western Great Lakes has been formed as a group.

Dr Anne Eglash and Nancy Mohrbacher are the main contact people of the group.

The group will be meeting at Children's Hospital of Wisconsin January 9, 2011 to discuss their Business plan.
Dr Eglash will be presenting @ the January 14, 2011 WALC meeting on donor milk.



Donor Milk entertainment night in Green Bay for support of MMAW.
Contact Jen Johnson for further questions on Green Bay activites January 9, 2011.

Meeting concluded with motion placed per Kimberly Gunn
Motion seconded per Kathie Russell.

Business Meeting Recorded by Lisa Brock



